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June 1, 2021 

 

 

 

 

City of La Crosse Common Council 

400 La Crosse Street 

La Crosse, WI 54601 

 

 

I am writing today on behalf of Gundersen Health System to withdraw our application for a five-year 

extension to the conditional use permit (CUP) referenced in 2016 Resolution #16-0263, which was slated 

to be heard before committees and the Council this month.  

 

We mistakenly excluded three parcels from the CUP request: 17-30083-45 (812 TYLER ST), 17-30082-100 

(1514 9TH ST S), and 17-30082-140 (1523 8TH ST S); we appreciate City Planning staff bringing this to 

our attention. After consulting with the City Clerk and City Planning staff, we believe the best course of 

action is to withdraw the original application and submit a revised and complete application for 

consideration in July.  

 

I apologize for this inconvenience and commend city staff for their assistance in working with us to 

navigate this matter. I am available to discuss this matter or answer questions at any time—please do 

not hesitate to contact me. I will be available for the appropriate public meetings to discuss these issues 

as well.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

 
 

Nathan S. Franklin 

Director, External Affairs 

 


